
January, 2004 
 
Dear Pastors and Prayer Partners, 
 
JoAnne and I want to wish you a very happy and blessed New Year as you 
continue to serve the Lord with new goals and aspirations. 
 
Psalms 67 teaches us that one avenue to evangelizing the nations is to be 
blessed of God and praise him for it. How sad it would be, as a believer, to look 
back over the last year without seeing his blessings and consequently not be 
able to praise him as a testimony to his greatness. By God grace, JoAnne and I 
can praise him as we conclude 2003. There are many blessings that we have 
received in the last year:  

1. A new grandson, Gavin Miller, that was given to us in May by our daughter 
Emily and her husband, Chris. 

2. A multiplication of churches in our ministry in Colombia (now 34 existing 
works) 

3. A new work that God has allowed us to begin in Cartagena, Colombia 
4. A new auditorium in Bogota that is now completed 
5. A missionary family sent and placed in Cali, Colombia 
6. A pastor ordained in the church in Bucaramanga, Colombia 
7. A missionary team of 40 individuals (10 placed and 30 being trained) 
8. A new missions apartment in Bogota that has been completely remodeled 

and furnished for all of our missionaries and pastors 
9. A huge dose of God's grace to be able to continue in ministry 

 
If we would complain, it would be a sin. God has been extremely good to us and 
our ministry in Colombia. We truly praise him for it. Each of you have had an 
important part in all of this as you have faithfully prayed, given financially and 
communicated with us, encouraging us to be steadfast in our Christian lives and 
ministry. JoAnne and I want to thank you for your faithfulness to God and to us. 
May God richly bless in 2004. Love and appreciate you all. 
 
"Happy New Year" 
Paul W. Clark  

 


